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This is a really bad idea!!!! How do you expect seniors on fixed incomes to afford all the cost that go with this?. | live in
rural Maine there is 1 charger for 4 towns. How will | be able to go anywhere with only 1 charger. | can't afford an
electric car, $ 6000 for a home charging station, the cost of upgrading my electric panel, and the increase in my electric
bills. I have trouble affording basics now. If you want an EV buy one, but no one should be mandated to buy one. This is
still America and we still have rights along with freedom of choice. Stop this madness now!!!!

Nina Williams



